e
ﬁ26

/s

/ 50 YEARS
/

STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERCY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

T D DMISETTOT TN VST
April 18, 1985 1935 - 1985
TONEY ANAYA :
POST OFFICE BOX 2088

GOVERNOR
STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING
' SANTA FE. NEW MEXICO 87501
1505) 827-5800

Amoco Production Company
Petroleum Center Building
501 Airport Drive
Farmington, New Mexico 87401

Attention: W. J. Holcomb

Administrative Order NSL-2028

Gentlemen:

Reference is made to your application for a non-standard
location for your Jicarilla Contract 148 Well No. 17 to be
located 1520 feet from the South line and 870 feet from the
East line of Section_15, Township_25 North, Range 5 West,
NMPM, Otero Chacra and Otero—Gallup Pools, Rio Arriba
County, New Mexico. The SE/4 of said Section 15 shall be
dedicated to the Otero Chacra Pool and the NE/4 SE/4 of said
Section 15 shall be dedicated to the Otero Gallup Pool.

By authority granted me under the provisions of Rule 104

F(I), the above-described unorthodokx location is hereby
approved.

Sincerely /// - -

R. L. STAMETS, DIRECTOR

RLS/DC/dr

NOTE: This location is unorthodox for the Otero Gallup
Pool, but is standard for the Otero Chacra Pocl.

cc:\/éll Conservation Division - Aztec
0il & Gas Engineering Committee - Hobbs
Bureau of Land Management - Farmington



Amoco Production Company

Petroleum Center Building

501 Airport Drive

Farmington, New Mexico 87401
505.325-8841

W. J Holcomb
Distr.ct Manager

April 11, 1985 -

Mr. Gilbert Quintana -
New Mexico 0i1 Conservation Division o ‘ ;
P. 0. Box 2088 , C .
Santa Fe, NM 87501 _ L

File: DDL-398-400.1 L

Application for Unorthodox Location I
Jicarilla Contract 148 No. 17

Otero Chacra/Otero Gallup

Rio Arriba County, New Mexico

As per the request of Frank Chavez this Jetter serves to complete your
records.

Amoco Production Company hereby requests approval of an unorthodox well
location for the Jicarilla Contract 148 No. 17. The proposed location 1is
1520' FSL x 870' FEL of Section 15, T25N, R5W, Rio Arriba County, New Mexico.

The well as it was initially drilled was in a standard location. It was
decided after drilling the well to dual complete to the Otero Gallup which
resulted in the unorthodox location.

There are no offset lease holders of the Otero Gallup wells as indicated
on the attached nine section plat.

Sincerely,

— ngmal Signed

W. J. Holcomb

by BDS

LIM/ct

Attachments

\/lcc: Mr. Ernie Bush cc: R. J. Criswell

New Mexico 0il1 Conservation Division Denver
000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, NM 87410 J. D. Cutter

Denver

AM18



